
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, April 5, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Popcorn Chicken  

 Pepperoni Pizza  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No Birthdays Today      

   

1. 7th grade boys volleyball tryouts will be held on today immediately after school in the 

main gym until 5:15. Tomorrow we will have the last day of tryouts after school in the 

main gym until 5:15.  Be sure to wear athletic shoes and clothes. If you have any 

questions, please see Coach LaBud or Coach Olson. Go Tigers! 

 

2. The deadline to order the Gurrie Class of 2018 t-shirt has been extended to Friday, 

April  6th! 

 

3. Attention Robotics club members, reminder we are headed to the pool today.  

See Mrs. Kowynia with any questions.  

 

4. Attention all Gurrie students interested in soccer. Skills assessments begin today after 

school in the field. You may change in the locker rooms and dress warm since we will be 

outside. Bring all your belongings including your gym shoes, cleats, soccer clothes and 

backpack outside with you as you will not be going back inside at the end of practice. We 

will go over team expectations, practice schedule, and the skills assessments today. Skill 

assessments end at 5:00 so have your ride arranged ahead of time to pick you up at the 

back of the school by the fields. If you have any questions about today please see Coach 

Motto or Coach Gjoni.5.  

 

5. 8
th

 grade student Cole Kostrzewa is working on an Eagle Scout Project for the Boy 

Scouts. This project is focused on collecting toys for children who are fighting Leukemia. 

The toys will be given to children when they are having difficult procedures, surgeries, or 

other health related issues. Any toys you can donate would be greatly appreciated and 

make such a positive difference in these kids’ lives. Suggestions for toy donations include 

stuffed animals, dolls, craft kits or Legos. Please bring your donation to school and you 

can put it in the orange box located in the main entrance area by the school office. You 

can donate to this great cause until May 5
th

. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 


